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Hi my phellow phlock phriends!
This newsletter is bringing news of better communication
 amongst the board and members, aka phlock. December's
 Member Meeting/Happy Hour brought forth our need for improved
communications and understanding of our By-Laws and their
revamping to reflect a better way to run our elections and still keep
our new board members up to date on the running (continuity) of our
club. We had our Board Meeting on January 9, 2024 and worked on
those items. Our website will also have our Agendas and Minutes
from our Board Meetings. We also have reserved an area at
HardKnocks on the Island to hold our monthly board meetings on
the first Tuesday of each month at 10 AM for members to attend as
well. The board voted on acceptance of the new board members
and there were a couple of changes that were made to better follow
the By-Laws; Chris Lee was voted President and Bob Lee was voted
Vice President, all others remained the same, Patti Baker,
Secretary, Cathy Barnard, Treasurer and Amy Bornemeier,
Membership and Judy Worsham has agreed to still cover
Entertainment and Charities and Photography. We will keep you all
updated on the changes in our By-Laws and when we are done with
the changes, they will need to be approved by you, our membership.
We are committed to you, our members, and our wonderful
community.
Phins up!
Chris Sunshine       Lee
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A huge thank you to
everyone who came
to the Happy Hour at

HardKnocks on
January 18th to

support Purple Door!
We raised $505 and

donated well over
$1000 worth of
needed items. 

https://www.padreislandparrotheads.com/
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padreislandphc@gmail.com

Bob "Daddy Dawg" Lee
Chris “Sunshine” Lee

Patti Baker
Cathy Barnard

facebook.com/PIPHCCC

Visit our website, watch the Facebook group, and look for
emails with more details about all phuture phlockings! 

Amy Bornemeier
Judy Worsham

Happy New Year Parrot Heads,Happy New Year Parrot Heads,  
I hope everyone had a joyful Christmas and NewI hope everyone had a joyful Christmas and New
Year! Our Club had a great year with the help ofYear! Our Club had a great year with the help of
you ALL. We donated over $6000 to our charities,you ALL. We donated over $6000 to our charities,
adopted a Family for Christmas, donated items toadopted a Family for Christmas, donated items to
the Purple Door, helped the Coastal Bend Foodthe Purple Door, helped the Coastal Bend Food
Bank, took 95 pounds of Pop Tops to RonaldBank, took 95 pounds of Pop Tops to Ronald
McDonald House, plus school supplies, and petMcDonald House, plus school supplies, and pet
supplies. This could not have been done withoutsupplies. This could not have been done without
all of you "Partying With A Purpose" with us allall of you "Partying With A Purpose" with us all
year long to help our community! Thank you!year long to help our community! Thank you!
The beginning of the new year will be saying thankThe beginning of the new year will be saying thank
you to Steve Brown, Vice President, Gail Morris,you to Steve Brown, Vice President, Gail Morris,
Treasurer and Millie Stokes, Event Coordinator forTreasurer and Millie Stokes, Event Coordinator for
jobs well done. We look forward to another greatjobs well done. We look forward to another great
year ahead with our 4th Barefoot Mardi Gras, theyear ahead with our 4th Barefoot Mardi Gras, the
Beach Bash, and some new phun too!Beach Bash, and some new phun too!
We have come a long way in almost 4 years andWe have come a long way in almost 4 years and
we are trying to make each year better than thewe are trying to make each year better than the
last and we are learning along the way. Thanks forlast and we are learning along the way. Thanks for
riding the waves with us!riding the waves with us!

Fins Up and Stay Safe,Fins Up and Stay Safe,

Bob Daddy DawgBob Daddy Dawg            LeeLee

https://www.facebook.com/PIPHCCC
https://www.padreislandparrotheads.com/
https://www.padreislandparrotheads.com/events/
mailto:padreislandphc@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/PIPHCCC
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PHLOCKINGS:PHLOCKINGS:   

BarefootBarefootBarefoot

Mardi Gras
Mardi Gras
Mardi GrasP﻿IPHCCC Board Meeting 

10am @ HardKnocks

Barefoot Mardi Gras Decorating
@ Bob & Chris‘ House

BAREFOOT MARDI GRAS

Happy Hour 5pm @ HardKnocks
PURPOSE for the Party: 
4th Anniversary Celebration

4th Anniversary Party @
Bluff‘s Landing Resort

MARCHMARCH
PIPHCCC Board Meeting 
10am @ HardKnocks

Happy Hour 5pm @ The Pelican
Music by Mike Luna
PURPOSE for the Party: 
 CASA (Easter Baskets)

Worm Moon Bonfire
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Visit our website, watch the Facebook group, and look for
emails with more details about all phuture phlockings! 
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If you would like to help with our FULL MOON
BONFIRES Contact Ted The Moon Man Morris

PHLOCKPHLOCK
BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS

GOT PHOTOS?
Be sure to share by posting in
our Facebook group. #piphccc

#partywithapurpose

February Birthdays

February 3 - Pam Brown
February 4 - Cynthia Adrian
February 6 - Jenn Cain
February 7 - MaryAnn Schott
February 14 - Stacey Wells
                       JoAnne Banker
February 20 - Maria Croyl
February 23 - Andrea Hinojosa
February 25 - Erica Hulse
February 28 - Rob Tagliaferro
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https://www.padreislandparrotheads.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/326756378218879/

